From: Btinterne: G

Sent: 28 April 2025 21:54
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Ragged Hall Lane. 7 detached houses

lam writing to express my serious concern about the above proposed development.

1. This application has already been refused before. Surely this indicates that it is unsuitable.

2. This is in a Green Belt area, which should be preserved at all costs. The health of our area must be
protected by preserving the areas of green we still hold.

3. There is inadequate highways access. The lanes in this area are single track and very broken up.
Not suitable at all for heavy lorries and increased residential traffic 4. We live in this area, which is a
valuable pocket of green, peace, extensive bird and insect life, and is already busy with walkers,
cyclists, runners and cars.

Please preserve our valuable countryside and refuse this application.

Gillian Morris





